
From the Editor

Next Issues
Year 2016 has ended and Technical Soaring still is not on

schedule. I apologize. However, the remaining issues of Vol-
ume 40 are already under way, manuscripts have been reviewed
and finally accepted, typesetting has been started. Therefore, I
am confident that we will be able to publish TS40(3) and TS40(4)
in January and February 2017. And with the XXXIII OSTIV
Congress held currently at Benalla, Australia, site of the 34th
FAI World Gliding Championships, there should be quite a num-
ber of very interesting papers available that will find their way
into Technical Soaring so that we can come back to a quarterly
issue very soon.

Publication Date
This issue is the second of Volume 40 of TS, corresponding

to April-June 2016. For the record, the issue was published in
January, 2017.
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